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From: brian [mailto:ace_dawson@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 6:57 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Disapproval of gas station in Borden/ Carleton 

Get Outlook for iOS 
To whom it may concern 
I am writing to voice my concern with an application sent to irac to approve a fourth gas station/ convenience 
store /Tim's in the Borden/ Carleton area. 
At present we have three gas stations. Two have been serving on area well . And have been in their family for 
three generations. 
I feel Mr Murphy does not need to develop in our area. He has enough businesses on our island.To me this is 
greed. 
Howatt's and Cerettis are well known in our area . And are trying to make a living. 
If this is approved there will be a lot of disappointment people who will not support Mr Murphy. 
Mr Murphy name and money should not have that much pull with irac. 
Please reject this application  
Cindy Dawson  


